
Hi,

I would like to put in the following submission for the above bill:

Medicare payments should not be used to pay for abortions made on any 
grounds except medical grounds ... certainly not on sex discriminatory grounds.

Not wanting a birth because the baby is either a boy or a girl is NOT in my 
opinion mental health grounds for an abortion.

Regards,

Dorothy Alice Bradley




